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As September begins, we complete the summer messages from the stories and songs of David and begin 

looking forward to new opportunities this fall. Pastor Jim will bring a message on Spiritual gifts and then Pastor 

Peter will start a series on Messy Faith in a Messy World. This four-week series will look at how Jesus 

responded to some of the difficult situations in His time as a model to help us navigate the complicated 

circumstances we experience as people of faith today.  

We look forward to a variety of music during the month from; Kathy Margeson, the Worship Team, Julie 

Probert and Grace Winds & Strings, and Erma Hawkes and the Grace Senior Choir. 

 BULLETIN 
  GRACE MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH September 2023 

GRACE MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH 

536 Northumberland St, Fredericton, NB E3B 3K8 
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Community Engagement Pastor               Rev. Jim Bae 
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Organist/Accompanist                      Julie Probert  

Choir Director                          Erma Hawkes  

Church Office Administrator                 Lisa Melanson 

Messages this month 

Prayer Ministry Team Looking for someone to pray with confidentially  with you? A member of the Prayer 

Ministry Team will be available after worship each Sunday at the front of the sanctuary. You will then be 

accompanied  to the Prayer Room for privacy. (available after in person services) 

New to Grace? If this is your first or second time coming to Grace, welcome! We would love to meet you 

and get to know you. The pew in front of you should have a yellow Connection Card. Please fill it out and drop 

it in the one of the offering boxes as you exiting the sanctuary. Check out our website gracememorial.ca for 

updates, services and much more. 

  Messages  

Sept 3 Finishing with Hope (Pastor Peter)  

Sept 10 Spiritual Gifts (Pastor Jim Bae)  

Sept 17 Homecoming Sunday 

Sept 24 Messy Disciples in a Messy World (Pastor Peter)  

Baptism is an important step in telling the story of God’s grace in your life and telling others of 

your accepting Jesus. It is also an important step of obedience to Jesus. We are planning now, for 

a baptism to be part of the Thanksgiving Sunday service on October 8. If you are interested 

in learning more about baptism and if this is the right moment for you, please connect with either 

Pastor Peter or Pastor Jim to learn more. 

mailto:office@gracememorial.ca
gracememorial.ca
gracememorialbaptist
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC60wP0cub8ofaCeujvIDDPA
gracememorial.ca
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GRACE YOUTH Please pray for: 

• Plans for the 2023-2024 school year. Pray 

for God to guide the vision of our youth group 

leadership as they prepare for a new season of 

ministry. 

• Youth who will be coming into the programs at 

Grace this fall. Pray that our ministries will be 

fruitful and that God will use our work to share 

his message with those who pass through our 

doors. 

Thank you for praying for our youth as 

they grow in CHRIST 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY Please 

pray for: 

• New School Year: God of all wisdom, we praise 

you for gifting us with curiosity and learning. 

Allow leaders, volunteers, students, teachers, 

and caregivers a clear sense of your love. May 

they feel your presence throughout this school 

year. Pray especially children transferring into 

new schools. Pray they feel welcome and you 

would give them peace. Guide their choices, 

their quest for knowledge, and their 

relationships.  

  PRAYER MINISTRY September 2023 

Prayer Ministry is always available and welcomes your prayer requests.  Please send them by 

email to Kathleen Brewer at kbrewer168@gmail.com or by phone 449-0848. New members are 

always welcome. 

Going to Hospital? Even though limited visiting is now open in Horizon Health facilities, clergy and 

pastoral care people no longer know whether a particular person is in hospital or not. If you find yourself or a 

loved one in the hospital and desire a pastoral visit, please let family or a friend contact the church office so 

that we can be an encouragement and support.  

Grace Weekly Prayer Guide Sept 3-10 

At Home: Heather Fletcher-Switzer, Maureen Arp, Teddy & Claire Randall, Rose Marie Patterson, Helen Currie, 

Shirley Pierpoint, Sheila Marlin, Edgar &  Dorothy Barrieau, Stephanie & Marg Pollock, James Rankine, Lawrence 

Steeves, Erma Hawkes, Ron & Sherrie Evans, Lisa Lohnes, Douglas Cook  

Shannex: Velma MacDonald, Gregory Nickerson, David Ridley, Mavis Hallett 

Pine Grove: Enide Smith 

Windsor Court: Eileen Wallace  

York Manor: Ruth Steeves  

Farraline Place: Phyllis Betts 

Jim & Esther Bae—Thank You 

Esther and I want to say thank you to Grace church family for the warm welcome and 

delicious food and thoughtful gift cards that we received during our first two weeks in 

Fredericton.  We felt so warmly received and well cared for. Thank You so much for 

your kindness and generosity. 

mailto:kbrewer168@gmail.com?subject=Prayer%20request
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  GRACE SUMMER CAMP SMASHUP September 2023 
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 GRACE GROUPS September 2023 

Extra Information From Our Leaders 

 

Kate Thompson: Mostly young professionals and married couples in their 20’s to 40’s. Some studies are based 

on books of the Bible, while others are more thematic. Each session we study, chat, and end the sessions by 

praying with and for each other. We typically complete 4 – 5 studies per year based on input from the group. 

Roger & Marilyn Crisp: One at a Time - Without a doubt, Jesus is the person who has made the biggest 

difference in all of history. So, how did He do it? If we study His life from the Gospels, there’s one particular 

phrase that captures how Jesus had such an impact: one at a time. Kyle Idleman hosts this 7-part study; 

format: video and discussion.  

Ed Corey: Belonging: Accessibility, Inclusion, and Christian Community - God created all of us for 

relationship with God and each other - including those with visible and invisible disabilities.  During this 9-

session study we will look at attitudes and systems of ableism that create barriers and even lead to deep hurt 

preventing some believers from participating in God's kingdom work. 

Pastor Peter Lohnes: Tuesdays, 7-9:00 PM starting September 19. Following up on the Emotionally Healthy 

Spirituality Course in the spring, you are invited to join us this fall for the Emotionally Healthy Relationship 

Course (EHRC). This powerful course will equip you with practical tools to really love people in difficult 

situations and to grow into a mature follower of Jesus. Over the eight sessions, we will learn to practice the way 

of Jesus in our relationships by speaking truth in love, living faithfully into our God-given limitations, learning to 

treat others with dignity and grace, and making peace in times of conflict. The group will meet for four weeks 

starting September 19, then take a three-week break, before finishing the last four sessions in November. 

Workbooks for the course are $30. 

 
 

  
 

Sept 11th, Mondays  
 @   

Rita Monteith & 
Janet Howland 

Janet’s home  
60 Harley Ave Book of Isaiah 

Mostly     
age 50 plus. 

Sept 18th, Mondays 
7:30 PM 

Kate Thompson’s  
Small Group 

Zoom 
Undistracted: Capture Your 

Purpose, Rediscover Your Joy / 
Bob Goff  

Post-Secondary to 
Pre-Retirement.  

Sept 18th, 1st & 3rd  
Monday @ 6:30 PM 

Marilyn & Roger 
 Church Parlour One at a Time  All ages. 

Sept 5th, Every other 
Tuesday @ 7:00 PM Ed Corey Zoom  

Belonging - Accessibility, 
Inclusion and Christian 

Community  
Primarily Seniors. 

Sept 19th, Tuesdays @ 
7:00 PM 

Pastor Peter 
Lohnes 

Church Parlour 
Emotionally Healthy 
Relationship Course 

All ages. 

Grace Groups are about creating opportunities for healthy friendships and to deepen one’s 

spiritual life. Generally consisting of 8-12 people, there are a wide variety of groups beginning 

this fall. Some are meeting in homes, some at the church, and some will meet on-line (Zoom). Some groups go 

throughout the year and do a few different studies together, other groups go for just 6 to 8 weeks on one 

specific topic or theme. Meetings can include socializing, refreshments, a study or group-discussion, and a time 

to share prayer concerns and needs. Getting connected with others in a Grace Group will enable you to take 

a break from the busy demands of everyday life and invest in what is really important: your relationship with 

God and your relationship with the people around you. There is something for everyone, no matter your age or 

experience. For more information, please contact Pastor Peter Lohnes or the office. 
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Gifts & Talents Survey - Grace Notes Ministry Insert for Sept 10th 

  

In the Sept 10th Grace Notes, you will find the Gifts & Talents Survey which is an information 

sheet that lists on one side the many of the ways we each can become involved in the church in 

areas that interest us and where we might find connection and friends within the congregation. The other side 

is for your family members' names and contact information for our office and pastors to help us get to know 

you better. The survey will be filled out during the service on Sunday, Sept 10th, and the ushers will collect 

them. If for any reason, you did not receive the Gifts & Talents Survey, extra copies will be available at the 

Welcome Centre Kiosk and the office from Sept 17-24th and once filled in can be dropped off at either the 

offering boxes near the doors to the Sanctuary or to the office. We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

 

Homecoming Sunday - Lunch & Ministry Fair on Sept 17th  

    

Join us Sept 17th, as we celebrate the start of a new season with Homecoming 

Sunday. This special service will include the official installation of Pastor Jim as our Pastor of Community 

Engagement, and we anticipate finally being able to meet in-person Behzad, a refugee from Iran who has been 

living in a camp in Indonesia for more than a decade. We’ve been trying to get him to Fredericton for almost 

four years. 

 

After service join us in the gym for lunch and Ministry Fair.  You are invited to enjoy a time of fellowship and a 

potluck buffet of finger foods (that do not require cutlery). Last names A to M are asked to bring a plate of 

sandwiches, veggies, crackers, cheese or similar for the buffet table. N to Z please bring a plate of baked 

sweets, fruit or something similar. You will be able to walk around to information tables showcasing many of 

our church ministries. There will be people there to answer questions and to help if you wish to know more or 

to become involved in something that interests you.  

  LOVING GRACE September 2023 

SPECIAL THANKSGIVING PROJECT 

 

Did you know that each year our Benevolent Fund assists dozens of 

households? Fall can be a challenging time of the year with the need to purchase back-to-school supplies and 

the heating season starting. Sometimes doing something special to remember to be thankful, is not in the 

budget (like a meal with family and friends). So, this year again, we’re preparing 20 Thanksgiving Boxes 

which along with the turkey will include all the fixings for a amazing Thanksgiving dinner. These boxes will be 

offered to the households we have been working with over the past year. We are looking for a team from 

Grace of 5-8 people willing to help. Our Benevolent Fund will organize and pay for the groceries, but we 

need some folks to help make some ready-to-bake apple pies, assemble the boxes, and deliver them within the 

Fredericton area. We plan to obtain and/or make the pies 9 AM on Saturday, September 30, then assemble the 

boxes Wednesday evening October 4 to be deliver on Thursday, October 5. If you have questions, or you are 

interested in being part of the team – connect with Pastor Peter in person, by phone, pglohnes@yahoo.ca or 

mailto:pglohnes@yahoo.ca?subject=pglohnes@yahoo.ca
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  Cont. LOVING GRACE September 2023 

Grace Child & Youth Programs Starting Up this Fall! These ministries are an 

outreach and source of fellowship to both our Grace Family and families in our community. 

They are about growth, faith, and community. How can I help? We are in need of more 

volunteers to help keep our programs alive and thriving. If we want growth, we need 

volunteers to help work in our kids and youth programs, which will continue to grow our Grace Family. This 

includes: our Graceland (Wednesday afternoons), Grace Youth (Friday nights), and Grace Kids (Sunday 

morning). For programs to thrive, you need three different types of volunteers! For more information, please 

contact Pastor Peter Lohnes or the office. 

The Ball of Energy-This person always runs around, loves talking, and is always willing to try something new. 

We use these people to help direct work with the youth or children. Usually with Games, activities, acting and 

more. 

Quiet & Steady-This person is there and ready to listen. They might not always want to run around, but 

they’re willing to be there and help out. They bring mature energy to the group and are a vital part of the 

group, as they often connect to the more shy and quiet children. 

Backstage Crew-This person may not always want to work with anyone else but wants to be involved. They’re 

great at setup, cleanup, paperwork and anything in between, but they maybe don’t want to be in the limelight 

or can’t always be there week to week. They are vital in ensuring things get done in time and that rules are 

followed! 

Our children and youth programs thrive when we have all different age ranges, backgrounds, and marital 

statuses represented in our leaders. It’s important to show the next generation people living for Jesus in all 

different stages of life; as leaders and volunteers, we don’t always teach people about Jesus through our 

words, but by our actions. We show these children and youth Jesus’s love in how we live, how we choose to 

speak, the media we take in, and how we interact with those around us. Please contact Pastor Peter Lohnes;  

pglohnes@yahoo.ca. 

Nursery Located conveniently off the Welcome Centre, infants and toddlers from birth to age 3 find a 

wonderful place of care and love in our nursery suite while their parent(s)/caregiver(s) are attending 

the Sunday service. 

Grace Kids Children in Kindergarten to Grade 5 will begin in the worship service with the whole 

community. Midway through the service, children are invited to follow our leaders and volunteers to 

the Family Centre for an age-appropriate program.  

Graceland Join us weekly on Wednesdays, from 12-2 PM, starting Sept 20th, for grades K-5 at 

the Grace Memorial Church. An afternoon of fun adventures, playing games, listening to exciting 

bible stories, getting creative with new crafts, and just enjoying spending time with children their 

own age. Children can be registered on the website, gracememorial.ca the online form.  

Grace Youth Starting in September, date TBA, join us weekly on Fridays from 7:00 - 9:00 PM, this 

high-energy community of middle and high school students meets from the beginning of September 

to Mid-June. We focus on helping students to think more deeply about what God is saying to us in His 

word and helping them to form their own opinions about Christ. New youth are always welcome! 

mailto:pglohnes@yahoo.ca?subject=Graceland%20&%20Youth
mailto:pglohnes@yahoo.ca?subject=Children%20&%20Youth%20programs
mailto:gracememorial.ca?subject=gracememorial.ca%20
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 Cont. LOVING GRACE September 2023 

Ferne Sewell WMS Starting Sept 28th, we meet on the 4th Thursday of Sept until Dec and resume in 

the new year in March. Ferne Sewell WMS is one of the 100 groups that make up Atlantic Baptist Women 

of the Atlantic Provinces and Newfoundland. Our Mission Statement: Partnering to serve Christ in communities 

at home and around the world, learning, and growing together. Each meeting consists of a devotional, a prayer 

time, a program that is often a guest speaker, a business meeting, and a social time.  Our group is open to all 

ladies in our church of all ages. Questions, please contact Carolyn Brewer cjbrewer100@gmail.com or contact 

the office. We look forward to meeting you! 

The Library is located in the Family Centre and will be open soon. It is open half an hour before 

service and again after service. This is a wonderful resource for everything from books, music, bible 

studies, movies, resource bible  books and much more! Everyone from toddlers to adults can enjoy this 

outreach.  If you have questions please contact Danielle at schriver.danielle@gmail.com or contact the 

office. 

Welcome Café is an important ministry of fellowship which provides opportunity for us to connect with 

one another each week. We’re looing for people to serve this year. A team of two people each Sunday will 

make coffee and tea. The schedule is flexible, you can serve for a week or two or serval weeks. Please contact 

Ernie & Sandra O’Connell 506-206-4115. 

Pickle Ball & Badminton Join us for some exercise, fellowship, and fun to play Pickleball and 

Badminton on Sundays, 2:30—5 PM in the gym beginning in Oct to Dec, date TBA.  Did you know 

that pickleball is the fastest growing sport in North America? A great opportunity to try it out and we would love 

to have you join us!  Equipment will be available for use or you can bring your own. This will be a ‘drop in & 

play’ and everyone is welcome. If you have questions please contact Pastor Jim Bae; Jimbae3@gmail.com or 

contact the office for more info. 

Grace Senior Choir Starting Sept 7th, Thursdays @ 7:00 PM, in the Choir Room for 

rehearsals. The Church Choir provides a wonderful opportunity for those who love to 

sing to become part of Grace's music ministry. Open to new members and former 

members, Teens welcome. Contact the Choir Director, Erma Hawkes 506-457-1015 or 

the office.   

Grace Memorial Winds & Strings Starting Sept 23, Saturdays @ 10:30 AM, 

practices in the Choir Room. If you are musical and are interested in playing your 

instrument in services with us, please come and join in the fun.  

Harding Smith Memorial Handbell Choir Starting in Oct, date TBA, 

Sundays after our morning service @12:00 PM. If you or anyone you know 

would be interested in joining a choir, or even learning to play handbells in a group 

setting mid-week, we are looking for new people. It would be lovely to have our bells in 

use again.  

For further details regarding these opportunities for the Grace Memorial Winds & 

Strings and the Harding Smith Memorial Handbell Choir (HSMHC), please email: 

julie_probert@yahoo.ca or phone  506-450-3717. 

mailto:cjbrewer100@gmail.com?subject=Ferne%20Sewell%20WMS
mailto:schriver.danielle@gmail.com?subject=Library%20info
mailto:Jimbae3@gmail.com?subject=Pickle%20Ball%20&%20Badmintion
mailto:julie_probert@yahoo.ca?subject=Grace%20Music
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  Cont. LOVING GRACE September 2023 

Have you created you rightnow Media account yet? As a part 

of the Grace community, you now have unlimited access to rightnow 

MEDIA—the world’s largest streaming library of video Bible study resources. 

This extensive library has more than 20,000 videos taught by leaders like Francis Chan, Jennie Allen, J.D. 

Greear, Dr. Tony Evans, and many more. These Bible study videos can be used as part of a group study or for 

personal devotions, and many series include free discussion guides and handouts. 
 

Rightnow MEDIA is a tool that can help you live out your faith in every area of your life—at 

home, at work, and in your community. In addition to series on books of the Bible, rightnow 

MEDIA has videos for everyone in your family on a variety of topics like marriage, parenting, 

personal finances, mental health, and more. There’s even a library just for kids with over 

2,000 safe, entertaining videos. Rightnow MEDIA has a free app that’s available on all 

major streaming devices so you and your family can access content anywhere, anytime. You 

can access rightnow MEDIA on your computer, tablet, phone, along with Roku, Chromecast and other media 

streaming devices. 
 

You can create your personal account by either going to https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/

gracememorial or by scanning the QR Code. 

 

We pray that rightnow MEDIA will be a blessing to you and your family! 

Behzad is Coming Soon! 

We got word earlier this month that Behzad Firouzabadi will be arriving on September 15 

(assuming there are no flight delays). Behzad is a Christian who had to flee Iran because of his 

Christian faith and has spent more than a decade in a refugee camp in Indonesia. We applied to 

bring him to Fredericton almost four years ago and after delays due to COVID and the Ukrainian 

crisis, he finally has a plane ticket to come to Canada. A small support team has been formed and will be 

working with Behzad his first year as we support him during his adjustment to life in Canada. But you can help! 

Here are four ways right now: 

1. Meet Behzad at the Fredericton Airport: Right now, the flight is scheduled to arrive at 5:20 PM on 

Friday, September 15. It would be great to have a large group of folks just to express our “Welcome to 

Fredericton and Welcome to Grace.”  

2. Welcome Behzad at Homecoming Sunday: His first Sunday is Homecoming Sunday and we will take 

time in the service to introduce him to the congregation. Take time to just shake his hand and express a 

warm welcome to the Grace community.  

3. Donations: As the team meets to discern needs and establish a home for Behzad, they make ask for some 

donations in kind. Things you might have and no longer need, or might be interested in buying to give. 

Look for more details in the weeks to come.  

4. Give to Refugee Sponsorship: We are anticipating a budget of about $15,000.00 to support Behzad 

through this first year. We are reaching out to some outside groups and friends, and there will be a special 

appeal at Thanksgiving, but if you would like to donate towards his support, you can do so through your 

church envelope or through your regular e-transfer. Just mark the donation “Refugee Sponsorship.” 

We are excited for this opportunity to bless someone who literally gave up everything to follow Christ. 

https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/gracememorial
https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/gracememorial
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Sun, Sept 3 ~ Communion & Food Bank ~  

  Worship service, Sa 10:30 AM 

Mon, Sept 4 ~ Office closed ~ Labor Day 

Wed, Sept 6  

  Worship Team, Sa 7:00 PM 

Thurs, Sept 7  

  Grace Senior Choir, Choir Room 7:00 PM 

Sun, Sept 10  

  Worship service, Sa 10:30 AM 

Mon, Sept 11   

  Brunswick & Thomas Hall, Shannex service 2:00 PM 

Thurs, Sept 14  

  Grace Senior Choir, Choir Room 7:00 PM 

Fri, Sept 15  

  Behzad, Fredericton Airport 5:20 PM 

Sun, Sept 17 ~ Homecoming Sunday ~  

  Worship service, Sa 10:30 AM 

  Lunch & Ministry Fair, gym 12:00 PM 

Mon, Sept 18  

  Roger & Marilyn Crisp, GG, Par 6:30 PM 

Tues, Sept 19  

  Emotionally Healthy Relationship Course, GG, Par 7:00 PM 

 

Rooms: Sanctuary; Sa, Parlour; Par, Welcome Centre; WC,  
Family Centre; FC 

Grace Groups; GG 

  SCHEDULE FOR GRACE  September 2023 

Serving Schedule  

Sun, Sept 3 

Ushers: 1 Blair Burke 

             2 Patsy Burke 

             3 Mel Sproull 

WC Greeter: Dale Sproull 

Media: Andrew Crisp 

Prayer Team: Adebola Afolabi Sanni 

Sun, Sept 10 

Ushers: 1 Frances Hanson 

             2 Afolabi Sanni 

             3 Kyle Baker 

WC Greeter: Carolyn Lovely 

Media: Kate Thompson 

Prayer Team: Evan Schriver 

Sun, Sept 17 

Ushers: 1 Kendall Dunham 

             2 Roger Crisp 

             3 John Curtis 

WC Greeter: Carolyn Power 

Media: Kate Thompson 

Prayer Team: Lisa Lohnes 

Sun, Sept 24 

Ushers: 1 Eric Smith 

             2 Ed Stairs 

             3 Gerry Taylor 

WC Greeter: Janet Howland 

Media: Robin Mohle 

Prayer Team: Betty Ann Taylor 
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Oct 4   A - Ray & Lori Schriver 

Oct 5   A - Ronald & Sherrie Evans 

      A - Darren & Andrea Martin 

Oct 7   A - Paul & Sonya Melanson 

Oct 8   A - Roger & Marilyn Crisp 

Oct 9   Christina Clark 

Oct 15  Andrea Martin  

Oct 16  A - Vincent & Judith Corey 

Oct 18  A - Brian & Anita Sergeant 

Oct 19  Susan Oborn 

Oct 23  Marilyn Crisp 

Oct 27  Carolyn Power 

Oct 28  Declyn Crisp 

      Jacqueline Randall 

Oct 30  Destiny Johnson 

 

If you do not see your celebration date and would like 

it to be added, please contact the office. 

  UPCOMING CELEBRATIONS  

Wed, Sept 20  

  Graceland, WC & gym 12:00 

Thurs, Sept 21  

  Grace Senior Choir, Choir Room 7:00 PM 

Sat, Sept 23  

  Grace Winds & Strings, Choir Room 10:30 AM 

Sun, Sept 24  

  Worship service, Sa 10:30 AM 

Tues, Sept 26  

  Emotionally Healthy Relationship Course, GG, Par 7:00 PM 

Wed, Sept 27  

  Graceland, WC & gym 12:00 PM 

Thurs, Sept 28  

  Ferne Sewell WMS, Par 1:15 PM 

Sat, Sept 30  

  Grace Winds & Strings, Choir Room 10:30 AM 

 

Rooms: Sanctuary; Sa, Parlour; Par, Welcome Centre; WC,  
Family Centre; FC 

Grace Groups; GG 

  Cont. SCHEDULE FOR GRACE  September 2023 
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  FINANCIALS  September 2023 

Building A Community of Grace;  

A Christ Centered Mosaic 

Many Peoples—One Community 

WAYS TO GIVE – Thank you for your faithful 

giving during this period when many find it 

difficult. It is a blessing to our Grace Community 

of Faith.  We currently have four methods of 

giving:  

AT WORSHIP — At each of the three doors to the 

sanctuary, there are offering boxes just inside the room. 

You can drop your offering into one of those boxes at any 

worship service. 

 

PRE-AUTHORIZED DEBIT – You can set up an 

automatic withdrawal from your account to Grace. If you 

wish to start, contact the office. 

 

DROP-OFF – You can bring your offering to the Church 

Office. Use the Northumberland Street door during office 

hours (Monday to Friday 9 AM –4 PM). Please call ahead 

to let the office know  of the drop off. 

 

E-TRANSFER – Please clearly note in the message 

section of the e-transfer how much you are directing to 

particular funds (For example: Current, Missions, 

Building, Easter). Funds that are not designated will be 

directed to Current expenses. Send e-transfers to our 

Financial Treasurer, at 

treasureratgrace536@gmail.com. 

 

CANADA HELPS - Canada Helps is a registered charity 

that collects online donations, then passes them on to the 

charity. Go to canadahelps.org, search for Grace 

Memorial Baptist. Then follow the instructions to make a 

donation.  

 Grace Memorial Baptist Church 

Financial Summary until July 31, 2023 

 

CURRENT ACCOUNT  31 Sundays 

Regular Offering $137,020.00 

Loose Offering  1,066.10 

Easter 7,762.00 

Rentals 11,625.00 

Envelopes (initial offering) 110.00 

Summer Camp Registrations 3,715.00 

Student Grants 3,093.00 

Total Current Revenue $164,391.10 

Less: Net Expenses 166,606.51 

Operating Deficit to July 31 $2,215.41 

Balance Dec 31, 2022 3,809.69 

Ending Balance $1,594.28 

 

MISSIONS ACCOUNT  

Target for Year 42,500.00 

Actual Offerings until Aug 31, 2023 21,491.40 

Shortfall from Target $21,008.60 

 

BUILDING ACCOUNT  

Regular Offerings 4,414.24 

Less: Expenses 0.00 

Surplus from 2022 22,516.82 

Ending Balance $26,931.06 

A gift of Estate Gift  71,923.47 was also received 

from the Dunham estate in May 2023. 

Active in Mission - Thank you to everyone who supported our Grace in Motion team and helped raise 

funds to help overcome food insecurity around the world in places like Thailand, the Philippines, Congo, South 

Sudan, Togo, Kenya, Lebanon, Pakistan, AND Canada. We are happy to report we exceeded our goal of 

$2000. Those funds, along with the over $75,000 raised across the country, will support things like funding for 

seeds, goats, and chickens in India and El Salvador, conservation projects in Rwanda, emergency food relief in 

the Ukraine, and foodbanks across Canada. Thank you to each one who donated and thank you to Roger Crisp, 

Vonda Johnson, Carolyn Lovely, and Pastor Peter Lohnes for your efforts and kilometers. 

mailto:treasureratgrace536@gmail.com?subject=Offerings

